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Classified as Business 

Purpose 

This is to inform our customers that we have removed the EAC and UKCA marking from our TT/TG 

compressor nameplates. These certification markings are no longer required in the areas where our 

compressors are sold. 

 

The Eurasian Conformity (EAC) mark was required for products sold in Russia and EAEU countries, 

however, this is no longer applicable for our products.  

 

The (UK Conformity Assessed) UKCA mark was previously required for Turbocor compressors sold in 

Great Britain. The current CE declaration now provides the relevant certification for this region.  

 

Implementation of the updated nameplates is expected to be completed by December 10, 2024, for both 

our Tallahassee and Haiyan plants. For our Nordborg plant, we expect this changeover to occur mid-

February 2025. 

 

Below are samples of the nameplates showing the EAC and UKCA markings and the new nameplates 

with the markings removed. 

 

Figure 1 – TT/TG Series Nameplate Samples 
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Action Required 

No action is required. 

 

Need Assistance  

For further questions, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com or turbocor.ps.eu@danfoss.com for inquiries within Europe.  

 

mailto:turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com
http://turbocor.danfoss.com/
mailto:turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com
mailto:turbocor.ps.eu@danfoss.com

